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Dear Lawmakers, 

Please vote NO on SB-1572. Just like the failed experiments of these rail transit 

systems in California, this will cost the taxpayers tremendously and lead to new taxes 

on us to fund both the building process and the daily operations process. I and the 

vast majority of state's population don't even live in these areas and will never use it 

and yet we've already been stuck with paying taxes for it with its current routes in the 

greater Portland area. WE THE TAXPAYERS in the majority do not want this transit 

system and don't want new taxes. We certainly don't want our tax dollars being 

wasted on a commission to study such stupid liberal ideas and policies. Please vote 

NO on SB-1572. Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


